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Dear Parents / Carers, 

  

As a brief update to the national Coronavirus situation, we would like to ensure a few bits of key 

information are passed. Firstly, if there is any reason to suspect your son/daughter has Coronavirus, or is 

showing the symptoms associated with Coronavirus, please call 111 for further advice. 

  

Secondly, if a case of Coronavirus is confirmed with your son/daughter or any immediate family member 

they have been in contact with, please email us straight away at health@noadswood.hants.sch.uk. This 

email will be constantly monitored and allow us to then speak to Public Health England in a timely 

fashion to seek their guidance. We remain in regular contact with Public Health England and are 

following all of their advice.  

  

Their website also has the up-to-date advice including the basic precautions we can all be taking: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/topical-events/coronavirus-covid-19-uk-government-response  

  

We are ensuring that the key NHS messages, including hand washing and covering your mouth when 

coughing and sneezing, are being passed to our students as well as making sure we are well stocked with 

soaps and dispensers. We have also been speaking to our subject leads about contingency plans to 

ensure we are as well prepared as possible should any situations develop. 

  

We will of course keep you updated should any information change. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

David Crowley 

  

Assistant Headteacher 

Noadswood School 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Headteacher: Miss K L Marshall BA (Hons) MA 
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